TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday February 24", 2024, Meeting

TC-24-02 - Anthony Vigliotta requests the installation of “blind curve” signage and mirror
on the north side of Summit St and Oxford St.

Discussion: Staff and PD indicate that when the curve is handled correctly, and drivers
slow down when approaching the curve it would allow ample line of sight. Staff suggested
extending the double yellow line to show the correct turn approach might prevent drivers
from cutting the turn early, before full line of sight is had. Signage may also be a good idea.

Reports/Staff action: Staff extended the double yellow striping. Signage changes were
deemed unnecessary by staff after review in field.

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

The Traffic Safety Committee does not recommend any further action be taken.
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